
This Bill seems to have some issues with it. There can be circumstances, beyond the control of the State Police, or whoever is doing 
the background check, the transferee in which the approval for firearm transfer could be indefinitely. There should be a set time 
duration of say 3 business days for the approval/disapproval of the transfer. It seems in this day of technology that would be more 
than enough time to do a proper background check on an individual. If it isn't enough time, then maybe we should be looking into 
fixing that issue.


